
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League met on August 26, 2015 at 8:00. League Administrator Aggie 

Hampton called the meeting to order. 

The minutes of the July, 2015 meeting were read by Susan Goins. 

 Connie Wiard moved to approve the minutes. 

 Glenda Abrams seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

Mary Rhodes read the Treasurer’s Report showing a General Fund balance of $2,412.70 and The Juniper 

Account balance of $5,331.00. 

 Glenda moved to approve the Treasurer’s Report. 

 Pam Rhodes seconded. 

 Motion passed.  

Barbara Reynolds presented the report of the Remembrance Fund with a balance of $565.52 

 Anne Hilen moved to approve the Remembrance Fund report. 

 Shirley Wilhoite seconded 

 Motion passed.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

The Juniper – Shirley Rodgers reported that 85 golfers registered. 81 played.  It was decided to refund 

cart fees and greens fees (if paid) to those who did not play.  Because of the tee and pin placements, 

scores will be entered as tournament play from the white tees.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

KY Senior (55+) Golf will be played September 14-16th.  Members are encouraged to play. Charlotte 

Nelson has more information.  

 

Margaret Hanley moved to adjourn.  

Connie seconded. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Susan Goins, Secretary 

 

 


